
 
                                                                                                       Sunday 3rd January 2021 2nd Sunday of Christmas   

THE PARISH OFFICE WILL REMAIN CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC TILL MONDAY 11TH JANUARY YOU CAN EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc 

Recently Deceased 

John Carroll  

Sr Marie Therese Guynan 

Peter Benson  

Brendan Moran  

Cecilia Mc Manus  

Kathleen Mc Gowan  

Dermott O Cathasaigh  

Kathy Glennon  

Elizabeth O’Carroll 

Dermot Mc Gargle  

Anniversaries 

Fr. Denis Ryan  

Christina Mc Guinness 

Katherine Tracey  

John & Mary Naughton  

Sheila O Brien  

Molly & Gerry Grehan  

Frank Egan  

Sean Denvir  

Michael Mallon  

Months Mind  

Michael Hugh  

Birthday Remembrance  

Christy Dunne  

The Cosy Corner Café will reopen on Monday 

4th January from 9am to 2pm for takeaway 

service only. You can phone ahead with your 

order to 087 7075789 

Sincere thanks to all who have returned 

their Christmas Dues Envelopes can be 

left in safe at back of Church if you did 

not receive an envelope there are spare 

ones on tables in Church Porch  

Mass times this week 

 From Monday 4th January our Daily Mass will return 

to 9.30am Mass will be streamed live each day as 

unfortunately during the current restrictions no one is 

allowed attend Mass  

Mass for 6th January Feast of the Epiphany will be at 

9.30am all masses are recorded so if you cannot view 

at 9.30am you can go back and view recording later 

in the Day  

Church will open Monday to Friday for private 

prayer from 11am to 4pm unless we have a funeral  

This Monday the 4th January we have the funeral 

Mass for John Carroll one of our parishioners at 

11am so Church will not be open to public till 1pm 

We extend our sympathies to Johns Family especially 

those here in the Parish and to his brother Fr Aidan 

Carroll who many of you know who attends 

Adoration here most afternoons. 

 The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Society 

wish to acknowledge with thanks the sum of €10750.00 

donated by you here during December you can still leave 

your donations into parish office or place in safe at back 

of church. 

WE WELCOME OUR NEW ARCHBISHOP OF DUBLIN  

DERMOT FARRELL AND WISH HIM WELL IN HIS MINSTERY  

 

 

We bid farewell to outgoing Archbishop Diarmuid 

Martin and wish him a Happy Retirement and thank 

him for his years of service as Archbishop of Dublin  
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